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25/03/2025  21:08:242025/0859/P OBJ Steven Charkin We are the owners of the top floor flat at 9 Lymington Road which adjoins the applicants 

property.  We would like to object to the proposed application on the following grounds:

We feel that the size of the proposed extension is disproportionately large for the size and 

character of the existing building and not in keeping with a conservation area.

There is extensive use of skylights in the proposed extension which will lead to light pollution at 

night in our property and increased noise pollution at night and during the day compared to the 

existing building. We will be able to see in to the proposed extension and will ourselves be seen 

from below when looking out of our windows.

There will also be a considerable negative impact on daylight and outlook on the ground floor flat 

in our building and the garden of our building.

Silverdale, Vale of 

Health

Vale of Health

NW3 1AN

NW3 1AN

Page 6 of 15


